
 
 

 
Adelaide Theatre & More Scholarship for Honours in Performing Arts 

 

 
 

Are you a third-year student in the Creative and Performing Arts seeking to do Honours in 2022?  
 
This scholarship has been established to provide financial assistance for full-time Honours students 
studying Performing Arts at Flinders University.  
 
Source of funds  
The scholarship has been established as a result of a generous donation from the Adelaide Theatre & 
More Social Club Inc.  
 
Benefits  
Each scholarship will have a value of $5,000. Payment will be made in two equal instalments after 
the census date of each semester.  
 
There will be two scholarships available each year.  
 
Eligibility  
Scholarship recipients must:  

• be enrolled in or enrolling in an Honours degree at Flinders University specialising in 
Performing Arts; and  

• be making satisfactory academic progress; and  

• normally be enrolled full-time.  



Applications will be accepted from part-time students who have extenuating circumstances that 
prevent them from studying full-time (e.g. disabilities, carer responsibilities). Part-time recipients 
will be paid pro-rata.  
 
Conditions  
Scholarship benefits are subject to the recipient maintaining a full-time study load, or a part-time 
study load where extenuating circumstances prevent full-time enrolment.  
 
Benefits will be withdrawn if the recipient fails to maintain satisfactory academic progress, or 
withdraws, or is precluded from their program.  
 
Leave will be permitted after completion of at least one semester of this scholarship, for a 
maximum of one semester only.  
 
Selection  
The Scholarship will be awarded on the basis of:  

• academic merit; and  

• a demonstrated ability and commitment to the Performing Arts; and  

• demonstrated interest in pursuing a Performing Arts career or a doctoral program in the 
Performing Arts.  

 
Applications and closing date  
Applications should be submitted online through the Student System by the specified closing 
date of February 16th, 2022.  
 
For further information and link to the Student System, click here: 
https://www.flinders.edu.au/scholarships-system/index.cfm/scholarships/display/ad1f4c8 

https://www.flinders.edu.au/scholarships-system/index.cfm/scholarships/display/ad1f4c8

